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DOC SF21/134796 

MAAG0012521 
 
 
Mr Nathan Heath 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
Via: Email 

 
 
 
Dear Mr Heath, 
 
Re. Advice on the Environmental Impact Statement EIS for Upper South Creek 
Advanced Water Recycling Centre. 
 
I refer to your request of 21 October 2021 for advice regarding the Upper South Creek 
Advanced Water Recycling Centre. The Resources Regulator has reviewed the request and 
has no comment.  
 
Contact 
Should you require any further information or clarification, please contact the Office of the 
Executive Director (ED.ResourcesRegulator@planning.nsw.gov.au) 
 
   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Garvin Burns 
Executive Director 
Resources Regulator  
 
2 November 2021 
 


